
When I last filed my report, I did not think to include the City of Burien contributions; to be honest, it 

completely escaped my mind as a source of "job income", as it is labled a 'stipend'. I did not intend to 

conceal it, and will happily make the change.  

 

As for the GoFundMe income, that was all incurred in 2019 and not, as I understand it, income from a 

job. I am happy to report what came in, but was unaware I was on the clock to do so at this point.  

 

Moving forward, I believe it would be beneficial for me to have a call with you, or another PDC staff 

member, to better understand the reporting requirements. As you know, financial reporting (while 

important) is not what the majority of my time on Council is spent doing.  

 

I appreciate your response.  

 

- Krystal 


